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I strongly disagree with the re-apportionment concept of combining Eagle River and the hillside.
The very fact that these two communities are on polar opposite sides of multiple issues and the
demographics are drastically different are are reason enough not to force them into the same voting
district. In addition, growth in the anchorage area is in the direction of eagle river which will
quickly create an imbalance. The combining of these two districts will also lead to a drastic
marginalization of many of these citizens' votes and is not in the best interest of either of these
districts.

Reapportionment is not to be used as a political tool in an attempt to strengthen a liberal majority.
Once again your push to control the Anchorage area voters needs to be called out. Unfortunately
this constant conflict the assembly creates with the people of Anchorage is outrageous and needs to
stop!


